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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Anyone interested in trying Pickleball is invited to come to the tennis courts on Tuesday evenings at 

7:00 for free play.  This is not a lesson but just a time for those who want to play to come out and 

have some fun.  

 

The Social Committee is organizing a photo shoot with Santa on Friday October 22 from 1:00-

7:00pm. This is a great opportunity to get your Holiday Card photos done for the year.  Details to 

follow. Please direct questions to the social committee at wphoa2020@gmail.com  

 

Everyone is looking forward to the Halloween Home Decorating Contest this year.  It looks like we 

have some competitive neighbors who are looking forward to the fright fight!  The winner will be 

determined by popular vote and win a gift certificate and bragging rights for the year.  Voting will close 

on Halloween and the winner will be announced on October 31.   

 

The food trucks will be decreasing their visits to once per month on the second Thursday of the 

month starting October 14th with BombA$$ Sandwiches.  
 

Special Thanks to…… 

Everyone for another successful pool season. Happy Fall!   

The Progressive Cocktail Crawl hosts for delicious drinks & snacks.  

Fred Kozlof & Jennifer Wells for taking care of the trash & recycling cans at the Clubhouse.  

 

 

mailto:wphoa2020@gmail.com


HOA BOARD NEWS 

    The next HOA Board meeting will be Monday October 4 at the clubhouse.  The open meeting 

starts at 7:00pm.  

    The Board is looking for volunteers to form a new Community Beautification Committee.  This 

committee will monitor the neighborhood landscaping and complete light gardening tasks like pulling 

weeds, planting, trimming limbs, picking up trash & notifying the Board of any problems in between 

Landscaping visits. If you are willing to be a part of this committee please send an email to 

wphoa2020@gmail.com  

Have an idea for the neighborhood?  We want to hear it!  Reach out through the “Contact Us” page 

on the Wellington Park website - https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/ 

  _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Community Courtesies 

    

  Please remember to slow down when driving through the neighborhood.  Children are walking to 

and from the bus and with the weather improving they are out playing in the yard more often.  The 

speed limit is 25 mph. Be careful through our neighborhood! 

   

Remember to check the WP website Home - Wellington Park (sentrywebsites.com) for general 
announcements, upcoming activities, previous newsletters & Board meeting minutes.  The calendar 
shows upcoming food trucks as well as social events. The “Contact Us” page allows you to send an 
email directly to our community manager, Amy Johnson as well as the Board.  

 

 

Quick Links: 

HOA website: https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/ 

Contact the board: https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/contact-us/ 

HOA Meeting Minutes: https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/meeting-minutes/ 

 
Wellington Park, a friendly & diverse neighborhood that welcomes all 

Sent by the Wellington Park HOA, 1000 Forest Park Way, Cary NC, 27518 
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